
 

October 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer and pupil, 

RE: Year 8 Theatre Trip – A Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time –  Thursday 14th March 2019, 2.30pm at 

The Piccadilly Theatre, London 

Following the enormous interest we have had for the trip to the theatre to see A Curious Incident of the Dog in the 

Night-Time we have been able to secure tickets for a second trip to the matinee performance on Thursday 14th 

March 2019.  Due to the popularity of the play this was the first matinee performance for which the theatre had 

availability. 

The itinerary for the trip is as follows: Students will need to leave Warlingham school at 12.30pm on Thursday 14th 

March and will travel by coach to the theatre in London. The production is 2 hours and 30 minutes long. Students 

will return by coach to Warlingham School at around 6.30pm, depending on traffic.  

We only have 47 places available and therefore places will be dealt with on a first come, first served basis.  The 

total cost of the trip including travel and theatre tickets will be £33.00. Payment can be made by Wisepay.  The 

Wisepay account for this trip will be open on Tuesday 16th October at 8.30am. 

If you require financial assistance for this trip please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Christie as soon as possible, 

each individual case will need to be assessed at the earliest opportunity. 

Students should be full school uniform and must not bring their own food or drinks into the venue. Snacks and 

programmes will be available to buy at the theatre. Behaviour will need to be of the highest standard as students 

are representing the school and will be sharing the auditorium with other theatre goers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Trip:  Year 8 Theatre Trip - A Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time – 14th March 2019 
Reply Slip: Please return to the English Office, as soon as possible. 

 



 

 

 

If your son/daughter wishes to attend, please complete all details on the reply slip and return to the English 

Department as soon as possible, with the total cost of the trip paid on Wisepay.  Please ensure your son or 

daughter’s emergency contact details, medical and dietary requirements that are held on our school system are up-

to-date when confirming to attend this trip.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss R Pithouse 

 


